DMC/DC/F.14/Comp. 430/2/2007/




             17th September, 2007
Medical Superintendent Nursing Homes-I
Directorate of Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

F-17, Karkardooma

Delhi – 110032

Subject :  Complaint against doctors of Sunder Lal Jain Charitable Hospital, Ashok Vihar, Phase-III, Delhi – 110052 

Sir,

With reference to your letter No. 23/(243)/MSNH-I/DHS/HQ/19937 dated 17.8.2007 on the subject noted above, it is informed that after examining this matter, Delhi Medical Council has observed that the correspondence made between two advocates do not constitute a valid complaint and as there is no formal complaint, the same cannot be entertained.  

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

